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Lockwood Steering Committee

Lockwood School Administration Building

March 27, 2014
Attendance:  State Representative Jonathon McNiven, Don Reed, Earl Blakley, Linda Green, Nic Talmark, Brandy Dangerfield, Corky Harkins, Carl Peters and Bob Riehl.
The meeting was called to order at 7 pm by Chairman Don Reed. 

Introductions

Future of Lockwood - Don Reed submitted a paper on the Future of Lockwood Steering Committee and his plan to step down as Chairman in June of this year. 
District Reports
Water and Sewer – Carl Peters reported that the Water and Sewer Board will be receiving a report from the consultant on the 7 community meetings at their April 9th meeting.  The Board will be deciding at that meeting or the next on what it can do about the $6M grants they have for a sewer project.
Lockwood School - Don Reed reported that Common Core is supported by the District and is being implemented.  There will be an election for 2 board member positions.  There is no plan at this time for a school mil levy.
Irrigation District– Carl Peters reported that the district has an aging infrastructure problem and the current rate study work is an attempt to address that.  Next meeting is April 16th.

 Fire District – None

Transportation District - None
MEDA – Committees

Business – Bob Riehl reported on activities of the committee.  Bob addressed the Tax Valuation for the various districts in Lockwood at the March 5th meeting.  They continue to meet at the Hitt’s the Spot café.  Next meeting will be April 9th, at 7 AM.  A representative of Big Sky Economic Development Authority (BSEDA) will present to discuss all their programs and benefits available to the Businesses and Lockwood. 
Media and Image – Jonathan McNiven reported there is a Lockwood Community-wide Clean-up Day planned for Saturday April 12th.   It will begin at 10-10:30 AM with sign-up at the Lockwood Little League Field.  Groups will move out to the areas of Lockwood to pick-up trash from 10:30 – 12:30 when they will meet back at the ball park for a fund raising luncheon for the Lions Lair rebuild. 

Streets and Paths – Nic Talmark reported that a new District has been formed by the County Commissioners and the initial 4 Advisory Board members have been approved.  They are recruiting additional members for a total of up to 10.  They would like to brand the name for the District as “Lockwood Pedestrian Safety District – Advisory Board”.   They will be meeting on Wed. April 2nd at 7 PM in the School Administration Building. All are invited who would like to participate.  The team would like to plan a Public Forum to take input on projects and priorities.  Brandy Dangerfield reported on some meetings she has attended that can provide some ideas and principles to use in their planning.  
Governance – Linda Green reported that the committee has been meeting at the Harvest Church on the first Tuesday of the month at 7 PM.  They are continuing to gather materials.  Looking at catch phrase “get what you are paying for”.  Next meeting is April 1st 7PM at the Harvest Church.
Schools and Education – none.
Treasurer’s Report – Bob Riehl reported that with all bills in for this date the account is holding at $862.70. 
Next meeting -   April 24th at 7 PM
Adjourned at 8:45 PM

Notes Submitted by Bob Riehl 

